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UAMA PTA 
Hello UAMA Families!  

We encourage you or a family member to make every effort to attend our 
upcoming PTA meetings. Our final PTA meeting for the 2020 – 2021 
school year is taking place on June 23, 2021. The meeting will begin at 
6:00 PM. Whether you have 30 minutes or a couple of hours, your ideas, 
your time and your talents are truly needed!  

Please contact our Parent Coordinator, Ms.Copeland at 
Copeland1@uamusicandart.org or 718-858-0249 ext. 8073 to confirm 
your attendance. We look forward to seeing you! 

PTA Updates: 

This summer, the SLT and PTA are hosting a book club for parents. Our 
first meeting will be held on July 7, 2021. We will be reading the following 
books:  

• Children of Blood and Bone by Tomi Adeyemi 

• Becoming by Michelle Obama 

• Born a Crime by Trevor Noah 

• 7 Habit of High Effective Teens by Sean Covey 

• Relationship Goals by Pastor Michael Todd 

The books will be provided to you and we will meet via zoom over the 
course of the summer. If you are interested, please complete the form 
below. 

https://forms.gle/oRBWcq8hCGCLcrWi9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to 
Remember 

 

PTA Meeting 

 June 23, 2021 

 

UAMA Graduation 

 June 25, 2021 

Last Day of School   

 June 25, 2021 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/oRBWcq8hCGCLcrWi9
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UAMA GRADUATES 
 

Donte Ambroise – January 2021 

Jenaya Arthur – January 2021 

Naniya Augustine – January 2021 

Faith Carter – January 2021 

Carmen Denis – January 2021 

Kiara Desrivieres – January 2021 

Annette Ecclesiastes – June 2021 

Nyeaijah Evans – June 2021 

Kayla Hamilton – June 2021 

Fowaz Hamood *  – August 2021 

Maelska Henry – January 2021 

Anthony Jean – June 2021 (Graduated a year early) 

Brianna Martinez – January 2021 

Jose Mancebo Nolasco  – June 2021 

Christina Modeste – January 2021 

Leyissa Moise – January 2021 

Savannah Ruiz * – August 2021 

Daisy Ruiz Gomez – January 2021 

Miranda Santana – September 2021 
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School Updates 
Student Updates: 

We are in the final stretch! Students have been 

working on their Spring IDMAP deliverable which 

asks students to analyze and answer the question: 

“What does justice mean to you?” With only one 

week left in school students should continue 

working on their final deliverables and reach out to 

their teachers during office hours if they need 

assistance.  

 

Teacher Updates: 

Our teachers have made themselves available to 
students during the office hours below in order to help 
students complete their Spring IDMAP projects. Please 
encourage your student to attend office hours so that 
they can finish their final deliverables. 
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NYC School Survey: 

Every year, all parents, teachers, students in grades 6-
12 and select school support staff take the NYC School 
Survey. The survey helps school leaders understand 
what key members of their school community think 
about the learning environment at their school.  

Families should enter “f” followed by their child’s nine-
digit Student Identification (OSIS) Number to access 
the survey. Note that “f” must be lowercase. Families 
can find their child’s Student Identification Number on 
their report card, student ID card, or New York City 
Schools Account (NYCSA). 

https://surveys.panoramaed.com/nycdoe/login 

NYC School Accounts: 

Parents should have received an email with their 
account creation letter and a guide for creating their 
NYC Schools Account. Please create this account to 
access student grades, attendance records, or request 
report cards and transcripts. If you have any questions 
or need assistance creating your account, please reach 
out to our parent coordinator, Ms.Copeland, at 
copeland1@uamusicandart.org 

Blue Cards: 

We are asking all families to complete our online blue 
card at the link below. In order to maintain effective 
communication, we need to make sure we have the 
most accurate contact information for you. If you have 
a change of address, please complete the form and 
email our parent coordinator, Ms.Copeland, at 
copeland1@uamusicandart.org.  

Blue Card: https://forms.gle/gHFmQrHQrjJdxBBk7 
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